
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE June 22, 2021 

Contact: Rep. Timothy Ramthun (608) 266-9175      

Rep. Ramthun: Supporting Legislation for the People 

MADISON - State Representative Timothy Ramthun (R-Campbellsport) issued the following 

statement in response to today’s Assembly floor session: 

“Today, the Assembly passed approximately 50 focused pieces of legislation. Among those were 

Assembly Bills 56, 108, and 371, along with a handful of election integrity bills.” 

“Assembly Bill 56 ties in nicely with the Republican plan to eliminate the archaic personal 

property tax. Many municipalities, including within the 59th Assembly District, stand to benefit 

should this bill become law.” 

“Assembly Bill 108 is the latest piece of legislation to be passed that reflects the Assembly’s 

commitment to effective police reform. This reform increases transparency within law 

enforcement while also ensuring good officers are protected.” 

“Assembly Bill 371 enhances the broadband expansion grant program to reflect modern 

technological standards. This will ensure more and more Wisconsinites are able to be reliably 

connected with our increasingly digital modern world.” 

“Lastly, the Assembly passed a handful of needed election integrity bills, including legislation to 

tighten up the absentee ballot process and increase legal penalties for voter fraud. I was proud to 

support each of these bills, as each of them support Wisconsinites.” 

 
### 

The 59th Assembly District includes Hartford, Kewaskum, Campbellsport, Eden, Cascade, Waldo, Mount 

Calvary, St. Cloud, and New Holstein. 

 

 


